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04 September 2025 

Maersk A/S Advisory: ZHONG GU CHANG CHUN 534N – DIRECT VALIDATION 

To Our Valued Customers,  

Latest update from CDEC: A representative from CDEC has already followed up with the 

BOC Operations in Batangas for the manual validation of all affected bills of lading under 

MSK0118-25. We are also hopeful for their positive feedback. 

We are checking regularly with CDEC for the direct validation status of affected MBLs/HBLs. 

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience this has caused you and your clients and 

appreciate your understanding. 

In case of any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your local Maersk A/S Customer 

Service Representative through the following channels:   

Main Number +63 282313126 / Toll Free Number +180011102911  

Export concerns: ph.export@maersk.com  

Import concerns: ph.import@maersk.com  

 

Thank you for the understanding and unwavering support.  

 

Sincerely,  

Maersk A/S 


